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Monthly  Newsletter  ð Summer  2016 
 

Rocky Mountain Deaf School  
10300 W Nassau Ave, Denver CO 80235  

www.rmds.co  

 720-961-9200 VP 303-984-5749 V 

 
Dear RMDS families ,  

 

It is summer and we want to take the opportunity to provide 

an update on the end of the year and remind you of 

important date s for this coming fall.  Our graduation and 

promotion ceremony were wonderful and filled with so many 

families and members of our community to help us, as well as 

staff to recognize and celebrate our students success. We 

were surrounded by message of inspiration and wisdom.  

 

Also, I want to  express my gratitude to our staff and families 

for continuing to inspire me with your commitment and 

dedication in providing bilingual education for our students.    

 

Summer gives us a good opportunity to enjoy time with family 

and friends while reading, r esting , and staying active. Be sure 

to enjoy your  summer and I look forward to seeing you all on 

Wednesday, August 4th, from 2:00 -7:00PM for Registration 

Day.  This event is mandatory and everyone is welcome.  We 

will provide food , and activities will be ava ilable for kids in the 

gym.   

 

I look forward to work ing  with you all to have an outstanding 

2016-2017 school year.   

 

 

RMDSõly Yours, 

 

 

Amy J Novotny  

 

Upcoming Events  

June 6 -23 

RMDS Summer Camp ð 

Mondays thru Thursdays 

7:30AM  ð 5:00PM 

 

June 16  

Board Meeting  

 

June 29  

Mozzeria Food Truck coming 

to RMDS! 

 

August 4  

Registration Day  2:00-7:00PM  

 

  September 25  

5K and Festival  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rmds.co/


   

  Page 2 of 19 
   

 

 

RMDS NEWS 

Congratulations to the Class of 2016!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

School Hours  

Å Office Hours :  

8:00AM to 4:00PM  

Å School Hours :  

Closed for the summer!  

 
 

A HUGE thank you to Chris 

Pendley  and Alison Talbert for 

coordinating the Cinco de 

Mayo fundraiser dinner. Also a 

big thank you to Teresa 

Gonzalez, Cathie Ponce de 

Leon, and Jennifer White for 

their help in setting up, serving, 

cleaning up, and donating 

dishes to serve. Our fundraiser 

was  a success and we raised 

approximately $1000!  

 

Also, an extra special thank 

you to Eric and Chris Pendley 

for making and donating a 

giant movie screen that can 

be used for future outdoor 

movie nights at RMDS! We 

appreciate your ongoing 

support of RMDS!  

 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Glenn Anderson  

Valedictorian: Mia White  

Mia White, Hunter Parys, Payton Talbert, Brenda Ruedas  
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NEWS FROM THE BOARD 

Hello RMDS Friends and Families!  

Congratulations to each and every one of you for the many 

accomplishments you have made throughout the year, big and small. 

Congratulations to all of our promoted students and high school graduates. 

All of your sm all daily steps, your unique contributions, and you continued 

support of RMDS has made this school great. We hope your summer is a 

celebration of life and hard work and that you have an opportunity to soak 

up the sun and relax. You earned it  

As the Board r eflects on the year, we too have much to be proud of. In the 

fall we held a new kind of fundraiser, the Wine and Paint Event, with great 

success. Along with reviewing policies, conducting surveys  and supporting 

school operations, we are also happy to have granted the Avery Scholarship 

to six students this year for summer camps and activities.  

The Board would also like to announce three new Board Members:  Susan 

Martinez  as a  Parent Representative, Patti McVay as Community 

Representative, and  Dawnenna Muth as  Community Representative.   We 

are excited to begin next year with high energy,  fresh perspectives, and 

unique strengths from each of these committed individuals.  

We are happy to announce that the Vista 5K Fundraiser will be held 

on  September 25, 2016  at Rocky Mountain Deaf School. We are still seeking 

sponsorships to help cover many expenses such as bouncers, entertainers, 

games, and more. Should a company choose to sponsor the event, their 

logo will be on the flyers, websites, t -shirts and banners for all  to see. This is a 

great marketing opportunity for your companies or companies of your 

friends and family. For more information on sponsorships, contact Mike Brook 

at  mbrook@rmds.co . 

The Board is proud of its staff and recognize individuals who demonstrate  

school values and years of committed service. Here are this yearõs recipients. 

High Expectations:  Amy Novotny  

Family Atmosphere:  Erin Quinn  

Exceptional Teamwork:  Eileen Kratzer  

Continuous Innovation:  David Oyler  

Zest: Laura Lohmeyer  

 

10 Years of Service:  Kelly Souhrada  

5 Years of Service:  Nancy McAnlis  

5 years of Service:  Shane Lavin  

We extend gratitude and congratulations to each spectacular staff 

member.  

 

 

Board Meeting 

Dates:  

Board meets every 

third Thursdays from                 

6:30PM to 8:30 PM 

¶ June 16  

Board Events:  

September 25  ð new 

date for the 5K Run 

and  Festival 

Recruiting New 

Board 

Members : 

Interested in 

becoming a board 

member? Contact 

Kathy at 

ksevier@rmds.co  

 
 

Click here to view flyer.  

 

http://www.rmds.co/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/boardrecuitflyer-copy-1.jpg
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And finally, we want to say thank you to our School Accountability Committee members who 

participated  in quarterly meetings to help the Board make decisions more efficiently this year. We are 

seeking more interested parents to be part of this great group for 2016 -2017. If anyone is interested to 

please contact  shanson@rmds.co  

The next Board meeting will be on Thursday, June 16th. Once again, we will be live streaming the 

meetings at the below YouTube link:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC -wizlvNM5l2c1_uSG -EAfw 

We are continuously trying to improve this way of accessing the board meetings and welcome your 

feedback. Please do not hesitate contact Kathryn Sevier or any of the board members with your 

input.  

We wish you farewell for now, but only for now, because we also can't wait to see you again in the 

fall.  

Happy Summer!  

RMDS Board of Directors: Kathryn Sevier, Kristen Healy, Gwen Walton, Michael Brooks, Shelley Hanson, 

Kris Shipley-Smith, Laura Lohmeyer, an d Barbara Wingfield  

 

 

  

mailto:shanson@rmds.co
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-wizlvNM5l2c1_uSG-EAfw
http://www.rmds.co/wp-content/uploads/2016/06/registation-flyer-for-tv.jpg
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COME JOIN US ON JUNE 29TH!  
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 Letõs Talk with Jessica, our School Counselor:  

JUMP INTO SUMMER AND JUMP INTO LEARNING! 

Weõve all been feeling like time just flew past us, and 

summer is already here! The end of the school year brings 

excitement for many of us. Summer is a time for playing 

outside, swimming, and simply enjo ying the warm weather. 

Children should engage in all the fun summer has to offer, but it is 

important to keep school skills strong over the summer. There are many ways 

to make academic and social skills part of the summer fun.  

¶ Read for 10 -20 minutes every day. Read together or separately. Make it a 

family priority and role model reading for your child.  

¶ Cook with your kids. Have your child help read and follow the recipe.  

¶ Play òschooló. Have your child teach you some of the skills they learned this year.  

¶ Take field trips to local museums or parks.  

¶ Keep a daily journal. Have younger students draw pictures and òkid writeó a sentence. Older 

students can write more.  

¶ Challenge your child with math problems in the car. Use numbers that you see while driving.  

¶ Get out in nature. What animals or plants do you see? Research them on the computer or in 

books.  

¶ Come up with family responsibilities. Have your child earn money (pretend or real) for 

completing responsibilities in and out of the house. Have them keep track of their earnings.  

¶ Encourage your child to keep in touch with their friends through the summer. If your home 

does not have a videophone, contact us for resources to get this set up. A videophone is a 

wonderful way for your c hild to keep up their social skills and to become more independent 

(i.e., they can order pizza for the family through a relay service!)  
 

SAFETY FIRSTñTIPS FOR SUMMER SAFETY! 

We love our RMDS families and we want everyone to come back to school in tip -top s hape this 

fall! Here are some reminders for you and your children while enjoying all that summer has to offer.  

¶ Sunscreenñapply sunscreen before going outdoors and reapply after swimming or sweating.  

¶ Keep hydrated! Water is best!  

¶ Pool safety ðnever leave c hildren unattended in or near a pool.  

¶ Wear helmets at all times when biking, roller skating, skateboarding or riding a scooter.  

¶ Wear family safe bug spray.  

¶ Check for ticks after children have been in wooded areas or tall grass.  

¶ Make sure children know their address and several important phone numbers.  

¶ Review family safety plans in case of emergencies.  
 

It is with sadness that Iõm also sharing that I will not be returning to RMDS this fall. This has been a 

wonderful year working with your children, developing stronger character education programs for 

our elementary and middle school students! I have had the privilege of watching them grow into 

strong and amazing young people during my 4 ½ years here. I wish you all best of luck an d thank 

you for sharing your children with me!   
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Summer learning does not stop!  H ere are some ideas.   


